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Assistant Secretary of State for Consular Affairs Carl Risch will travel to
Tucson, Arizona, and Nogales, Mexico, April 11–12. In Tucson, he will visit
the Western and Tucson passport centers to review U.S. passport facility
operations, and then meet with foreign government counterparts at the Mexican
Consulate in Tucson. In Nogales, the Assistant Secretary will review consular
operations at U.S. Consulate General Nogales and meet with local government
and business officials to underscore our deep and sustained commitment to the
protection of U.S. citizens overseas.

For press inquiries please contact CAPRESSREQUESTS@state.gov or (202)
485-6150.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-assistant-secretary-of-state-for-consular-affairs-carl-risch-travels-to-arizona-and-mexico/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-assistant-secretary-of-state-for-consular-affairs-carl-risch-travels-to-arizona-and-mexico/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-assistant-secretary-of-state-for-consular-affairs-carl-risch-travels-to-arizona-and-mexico/
mailto:CAPRESSREQUESTS@state.gov

